The regular monthly meeting of the Board of Election Supervisors was held on Oct. 13, at 6 P.M. in the New Court House Annex.

The following members of the Board were present:

Mb. Thomas J. Harelerode, Pres.

Mr. Donald E. Zombro Mr. Howard S. Kaylor

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and were approved as read.

Under old business, April 16th, Motion was made by Mr. Zombro to include in our Budget, \$108.00 for 24 additional Voting Machine Covers, therefore they requested a Purchase Order be sent to Niner Awning Co., to cover same.

Questionable applications for Absentee ballets were presented to Board for their approval or rejection.

They discussed having the New Chief Judges, along with their Judges & previous Chief Judges where errors had occurred in the Primaries also be brought in and given instructions on the preparation of their reports taken after the Polls closes. They will be given instructions on Oct. 31st, from 9 AM till Neon, by Mrs Lynn Zeller, when was approved by the Board.

Washington Street School requested another Voting Machine, but due to our only having 1 extra Machine, the Board did not grant the request.

Mr. Zembre has been out inspecting prepared Machines and gave a report on where the Machine Custodians will be working the rest of the week, and suggested that perhaps other Board Members could inspect some of the Machines.

Penn. Ave. North High, requested one of the small Demonstrating Machines to use in Political Science Class. Mr. Zombro will see that they get one to use.

Check into some type of identification Badges that could be used by Board Members on Election Day.

Office Clerks attended Meeting of Maryland Association of Election Officials at Easton, Md. on Oct. 7 & 8. The Asst. Atty. General Mr. Sweeney also attended same and answered questions that was brought up, concerning the Law. Another meeting will be held prior to the convening of the General Assembly, the first of the year.

Meeting was adjourned at 7 P.M.

Mary FStahl Clerk